
 Bloomfield Recreation Master Plan Update Committee (RMPUC)- meeting of Tuesdy October 26, 2021 

The RMPUC meeting was called to order at 7:30 p.m. by Kathy Conradt.  The legal notice for the meeting was 

posted on the website and in the Daily Messenger. 

Present:  

Committee members:, Frank Fessner, Mark Falsone, Jon Mastin, and Kathy Conradt 

 

Guests: Jaylene Steele  

Excused: Fred Wille, Dave Damaske, Mike Didas,  Scott Kimball 

Absent:, Jeff Daley, Bev Bailey,  

 

The committee was asked to draft updated language to the sections addressing future goals and action plans.   A 

draft of the plan with updates to several sections was sent out via email by Kathy Conradt with amended or 

updated sections in red or highlighted in yellow.  All members were asked to review and comment on the draft 

document. 

 

The committee reviewed the plan and discussion included: 

1. Remove the section discussing Oakmount Park 

 

2. Update section to include 6 tennis courts, 2 bathrooms, and improved parking lot  at the high school and 

add new basketball court at the elementary school. 

 

3. Remove the sports football and cheerleading as they are not active at this time.  

 

4. Add language in the section concerning multi-purpose rooms to address the large group instruction room 

which has been constructed at the old school office building 

 

5. Include snowmobile club 

 

6. Some additional goals were added for Veteran’s Park 

 

The next meeting will be on Tuesday November 30 at 7:30 p.m. at Vet’s Park.  Kathy Conradt will 

incorporate the changes into the document and send it out for review. It is critical that all committee members 

review the entire document for the next meeting. It is hoped that this will represent the final draft of the 

document.  It may then be presented to the Village and Town boards for public hearing in January or February 

of 2022. 

The meeting was adjourned at 8:30 p.m. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Kathy Conradt 

 


